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Overview 

In 2013, the legislature established a director for child sex trafficking prevention 

and required the director to submit an evaluation of the statewide program for 

safe harbor for sexually exploited youth to the commissioner of health every two 

years. This bill requires the director to also submit the evaluation to the 

legislature. 

Summary 

Section Description 

1 Program evaluation. 

Requires the director of child sex trafficking prevention to submit the evaluation of 
the statewide program for safe harbor for sexually exploited youth to the legislature 
and the commissioner of health. Current law requires the director to conduct the 
evaluation every two years and submit it to the commissioner of health. 
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On January 24, 2025, the Minnesota Supreme Court held that 68 members are necessary to constitute a quorum of the House. 
This document reflects proceedings that occurred before that decision was issued and are no longer active.  

See Simon v. Demuth, No. A25-0066 (Minn. Jan. 24, 2025) (consolidated with Hortman et al. v. Demuth et al., No. A25-0068) .




